
Important Dates: 

January 23 
Kindergarten Showcase 

6:00 PM 
 

January 24 
Conquerors Assembly  

2:00 PM 
 

January 30 
Science Night 
6:30-8:00 PM 

 

February 10-13 
Kindness-Gram Sale 

 

February 12 
Count Day 

Please avoid making appoint-
ments this day if at all possible. 

 

February 17 
Mid-Winter Recess 

No School 
 

February 24 
PTO Meeting 

6:30 PM 

Michael Ghareeb        Principal                                                                                                      Jenine Elzinga               Secretary 
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Greetings Lakewood Families, 
 
Animals, robots, and ozobots, oh my!  Science Night is coming to Lakewood on 
Thursday, January 30, 2020, from 6:30 - 8:00 p.m.  The Outdoor Discovery Cen-
ter will be on hand, along with the West Ottawa High School Robotics team to 
offer cool hands-on learning opportunities for our students.  In addition, our brand 
new 3-D printer will be on display, along with other electronic and programming 
fun for the kids.   
  

Students will have the opportunity to put their own scientific curiosity on display in 
the form of student projects, too (Grades K-2: 6:30 - 7:15, 3-5:  7:15 - 8:00 pm). 
Students in grades K - 2 are encouraged to create a project or demonstration. At 
the upper grade levels we are asking the students to work through the scientific 
process with their investigation, which means they should do some sort of an in-
vestigation/experiment rather than simply a demonstration.  
  

We are looking for a few volunteers to assist at stations and with student pro-
jects. Check for an email from the Lakewood PTO with a Signup Genius 
link.  Thanks in advance for your help and participation!  
 

Can you believe that half of the year is over already. The first half of this year has 
been awesome. It’s been great working with your children and getting to know all 
of you better. The children are progressing academically, socially and emotionally 
and it’s wonderful to be a part of their growth! We very much appreciate your 
support and involvement in Lakewood Elementary and by working together, we 
are definitely making a difference in the lives of so many. 

 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

 
Michael Ghareeb 

Our PTO has a new newsletter format. These will be coming 
your way once or twice a month. You can also find information 
on their website: lakewoodpto.org 



Student Council Updates 

In Student Council news Friday, January 17 is     

Multiples Day! Your child may dress like his or her 

friends. Just remember school dress code           

applies and check with your child's teacher if you're 

not sure what constitutes appropriate wear.  

January 31 is High Five Day.  This is the day to  

celebrate respectful, responsible and ready-to-learn 

behavior with a high five!  

 

Please Call the office if your child will be 

absent due to illness. Be sure to note 

your child's name, teacher, and       

symptoms.  

We also need a call if your child is out 

due to pre-planned absences or              

 appointments.  Thank You                                                                

616-786-1300 press 1 for the attendance line 

Cold and Flu season is here. Please remember these few     

simple policies if your child is feeling ill. 

 Children must be fever free (under 100 degrees) for 24 hours 

and without the aid of medicine before returning to school. 

 Children taking prescribed antibiotics must be on them for 24 

hours before returning to school 

 Children must be free from vomiting and diarrhea for 24 

hours 

 If your child is experiencing other symptoms and is struggling 

to participate in class we will call to have them picked up 

Bella Schelstaete:  I decided to become a LINK because I like to help people. What I like most about LINKS is learning about     
autism. I would like to become a teacher one day and I may teach students with autism. For fun, I enjoy skating and hanging out 
with and reading to my mom.  

Stella Foster:  When I began attending school at Lakewood Elementary this year, I did not know anything about autism. I have 
learned so much at the LINKS meetings and I have a passion to help students with autism. They really make my day! When not at 
school, I enjoy playing outside, writing and drawing.  

Nora Plaggmeyer:  I decided to join LINKS because I wanted to help those with autism. What I like most about LINKS is getting to 
help students with autism learn so one day they will be amazing at everything they do. I think everyone with autism is really 
sweet! For fun, I like to play with my dog.  

LINKS of the      

WEEk 

Lakewood LINKs is a program that teaches 
and encourages students to assist their peers 
with special needs. Currently our LINKs    
program includes 63 LINKs in grades 2-5 to 
assist 11 students with special needs in 
grades K-5. LINKs duties include supporting 
peers through their morning routines, assist-
ing students in specials, working with         
students in the general education classroom, 
reverse inclusion in special education class-
rooms and assisting students with pack up 
and end of the day routines. Schools with 
LINKs programs show an increase in positive 
feelings related to the school community and 
an increase in academic performance. We 
are so excited to introduce LINKs at        
Lakewood Elementary and so proud of the 
students who have stepped up to make this 
program a success.  



                     

 

Moving with Mr. Metz 

Hi Lakewood Families, 

I hope you are all doing fantastic! Coming back from the holiday break, all     
classes are beginning to work on basketball skills over the coming weeks.      
Students will be learning about the proper ways to dribble, pass, catch and shoot 
a basketball. We will also be learning about a variety of shooting and dribbling 
games as students improve their skills in each area.  

I’m looking forward to seeing the progress each student makes as we work on 
these skills! Have a great week! 

~Mr. Metz 

 
 

                                                        Links from the Lab 

                                     By Miss Marco    Technology Instructor 

 
     

Report Card Update:  Over  the past 2 weeks, I have been discussing repor t card 
goals for keyboarding skills with all students.  Here is a list of goals by grade level: 
 

Kindergarten – use both hands (2 fingers) on the keyboard 

1st Grade – type a sentence using both hands (2 fingers) on the keyboard 

2nd Grade – be able to stay on the home row keys using all 10 fingers when typing. 
 

3rd Grade – use home row keys with 85% Accuracy 

4th Grade – be able to type 9 Words Per Minute at 85% Accuracy 

5th Grade – be able to type 13 Words Per Minute at 85% Accuracy 
          

The art room is exploding with creativity! To know what awesome things are  happening in the art room please 

visit my art news website at  woartmakesyousmart.weebly.com                                        

 Don’t forget! ART Makes you SMART!   -Miss TenBarge 

Art News 



  SPANISH SPOTLIGHT WITH SEÑORA DILLON                                                   

 

First graders have been learning jobs in the community vocabulary. Some of the words 
we’ve learned are maestro (teacher), cocinero (chef), bombero (firefighter).  

We are practicing these new words with games, stories, and a fun song to the tune of 
“Farmer in the Dell” 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to check out my website. There are fun online resources for practicing  
Spanish at home:  

https://senoradillon.weebly.com/  

  Music Notes from Mr. Loughrin-

Fourth Grade Recorder Unit! 

 
 
 

I am excited to share that Lakewood 4th graders will be participating in Carnegie Hall’s Link 
Up Recorder Program this year.  In association with the Holland Symphony Orchestra, we 
will be learning and preparing songs to sing and play at a culminating performance with area 
4th graders on March 23rd, at the Zeeland East High School PAC. This is an amazing oppor-
tunity for students to learn about the orchestra and participate in a grand performance along 
with the Holland Symphony and hundreds of area 4th graders.   

 
 



Hear world-renowned jazz musicians perform the music of Louis Armstrong at the West Ottawa 
Performing Arts Center on Saturday, January 25 at 7:30pm. Performers Eric Reed, Victor      
Goines, Marcus Printup, Vincent Gardner, Herlin Riley and Rodney Whitaker are all current or 
former members of Wynton Marsalis' Jazz at Lincoln Center Orchestra.  Tickets can be         
purchased at westottawamusicboosters.org or at the door. $25 (Students & Seniors $15).  

http://westottawamusicboosters.org/









